
 
 

 

26th April 2022 

 

Enterprise Week 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Yellow Class, 
 
As you know, every year we have an enterprise week where every class takes part in 
an event to raise money for the school. This year, we have spent a lot of time 
reflecting as staff and have decided that whatever resources we thought we needed 
– we don’t! This year, we want to fundraise bigger and better than ever before … 
but we want to give every penny we raise to help the people in Ukraine. 
 
The enterprise week will take place in the week beginning Monday 2nd May. Every 
class will plan a fundraising event and we would urge families to get involved as 
much as possible – e.g. by taking sponsor forms to their own places of work. 
 
We absolutely understand that many people are having a hard time right now 
financially with raised gas prices, petrol, time off work for Covid etc. Therefore, 
please know that we fully understand if you are not able to personally donate 
anything. Every child will participate fully with all activities whether they can collect 
any money or not. It will be a fun and creative week regardless of any money 
raised.  
 
We have decided in Yellow Class to have a ‘Sponsored Dance’ on Tuesday 3rd May 
in the afternoon. We are encouraging the children to see how many songs they can 
dance to in a 45 minute time slot. They could either be sponsored for the amount of 
songs they dance to or a final total amount.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing comfortable clothing, sensible shoes and has a 
water bottle for this event. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing the children’s best dance moves on the day! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Loose and Miss Glaholm 
k.loose@ebor.academy 
g.glaholm1@ebor.academy  



 
 

 

Yellow Class Sponsor Form 

 

Name  Amount for each song Total amount  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

  Final Amount:  

 


